
Forest Waterproofs

This is a reminder to order your child’s
Christmas cards and gifts by 
Monday 23 October if you want your
orders to be delivered to the school. 

Thank you to all who have placed
orders, you have helped to raise above
£270 for the PTA so far. It’s been a great week at Jeavons Wood.

Thank you to everyone who came to
Parents Consultations this week, we are
so proud of all the children and their
progress so far this year.
We hope you all have a wonderful half
term and we look forward to seeing the
children back in school on 
Monday 30th October

During school holidays or if you think
that a child may be at immediate risk of
harm, please contact children's services
by calling 0345 045 5203 (during
office hours) or 01733 234 724 (out of
hours) and the police, if appropriate,
immediately.

In honour of National Poetry Month,
Riaan in Year 4 was inspired to write
his own version of a poem he came
across in a book. Entitled ‘I don’t like
poetry’, please see the attached poem  
to read his wonderful writing!

Seesaw will have a new look after half-
term  - don’t panic - the content within
and how we’re using it will remain the
same!

The PTA have organised the next school
disco for Wednesday 8th November.
Our wonderful school council has
chosen the theme “Sparkle and Shine”.
Tickets are on sale now, and cost £3.50

We are very excited that our Book Fair
will be returning on Wednesday 15th
November after school in the Hall. Next
Page Books are a wonderful company,
and 10& of all proceeds made on the
day will be donated to us for our own
library. The PTA and School Council will
be running a cake sale alongside it too!

Well done to the year 5/6 girls who
competed in the South Cambs Football
Tournament at Histon on Tuesday.
Results didn't quite go their way but
their resilience and continued
encouragement towards each other was
great to see! Hopefully this may inspire
some of them to play more football. If
your child isn't already; girls ( year
5/6) football club is on Friday
lunchtimes. All welcome!

Welcome

Book Fair

Christmas Cards School Disco Football

October 2023

Mon 23rd - Fri 27th    HALF TERM
Mon 30th                  Back to School

November 2023
Fri 3rd              Year 1 Maths Workshop
Fri 3rd              Year 2 WOW Day
Fri 3rd              Year 4 WOW Day
Tues 7th            Year 4 Swimming
Wed 8th           KS1 & KS2 Discos
Tues 14th          Year 4 Swimming
Wed 15th         Book Fair & Cake Sale

Diary Dates
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Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

Poetry Month

Safeguarding Concerns

Seesaw New Look!
After half term, we would like all
children to come into school for Forest in
their school uniform. Please provide
waterproof trousers, jacket or all-in-one
and welly boots. This is because children
are getting wet and muddy and are then
in their dirty clothes all day. This is a
change to our current uniform policy.
Waterproof trousers are for sale on
Amazon for about £7 and in Sports
Direct for about £10.

If anyone has any spare waterproofs that
they would like to donate to school, this
would be greatly appreciated.

If your child wants to enter the 500
words writing competition the deadline is 
Friday 10th November

Writing Competition


